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��Ms Nanette Bryant,�University Counselling Service.��Dear Nanette,��This is to introduce Ms Vesna Simundic, a third year student in the Bachelor of Social Work.��Ms Simundic has a number of issues to do with her dissatisfaction with the way in which she has experienced supervision and feedback within the Department. She wishes to review the impact made upon her and the ways in which she is reacting to her perceived treatment in the Department.��I believe that she would benefit from early contact with a member of the Counselling staff.��





                                              Yours sincerely,





                                                � INCLUDEPICTURE  \d "C:\\DOCUME~1\\user\\Desktop\\GR000000.JPG" \* MERGEFORMATINET ��                                               Brian English,�                                               Deputy Vice-Chancellor.�
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